
Matthew Pollard 
Executive Board Member 

 
 “Go Patriots!” 

 

Matthew joined Local #517 in 2001 while working as a 

groundskeeper with the Horticulture Dept. at Walt Disney 

World. His favorite job is the one he has now-working as a 

Planned Work Specialist for Disney, and he’s a big Patriots fan. 

Matt is committed to staying active with #517 by participating in 

political meetings/events, and group events. 

 

(863)207-2392 

Matthew78pollard@hotmail.com 
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